
News Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 12, 2019 

LPD Animal Services Recovers Ten Animals in Hoarding 
Investigation, Second Hoarding Case in Weeks 

LaGrange, Ga. June 12, 2019 – LaGrange Police Department’s Animal 
Services recovered ten animals in a hoarding investigation on Johnson 
Street. The animals include eight cats and kittens and two dogs. 

Crews on the scene of hoarding investigation on Johnson Street 
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Animal Services crews worked with LPD Code Enforcement, LPD 
Community Outreach, City Community Development, Troup County 
Marshall’s Office, and Hogansville Police on this investigation on 
Johnson Street in LaGrange. 



 
        

 

  
 

 
   

 
 

  
 

   
  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Crews on the scene of hoarding investigation on Johnson Street 

Investigators say conditions in the house are unfit for humans and 
animals. 

The owner of the residence surrendered the dogs to Animal Services. 
All of the animals will be available for adoption starting Thursday, June 
13th. 

Media Contact: LaGrange Animal Services, Chris Bussey, (706) 298-3606 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega 
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